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24th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Summer Term Dates, Class Transition and Reports 

It was really lovely to welcome many of you to our Sports Days this week.  The sun certainly shone for us!  
Thank you very much for joining us for these special occasions! 
 
The children were all brilliant and it was so great to see them enjoying taking part.  We are so very proud of 
them all! 
 
 
I thought that it would be helpful to have a reminder of key dates for the rest of this term and to share how 
we are busy making the class arrangements for next year! 
 
 

Summer Term Dates 
 

Since I last wrote there have been a few minor amendments to Summer Term dates so I am sharing an 
updated version of all that is to come below … 
 

Friday 1st July 10.00am – 1.00pm: Summer Extravaganza.  All families welcome! 
 

The Summer Extravaganza will be our ‘Summer Fair’ event this year. 
 

Monday 4th July INSET Day (school closed to children) 
 

Tuesday 12th July 10.00am – 12.00pm: ‘Summer Display’ – Parents/Carers are warmly 
invited to spend time in their child’s class 
 

Thursday 14th July Year 11 Leavers’ Prom Event 
 

Thursday 21st July 1.30pm: Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly – Parents/Carers of children in 
Year 11 are invited to join us all in the school hall 
 

Thursday 21st July Break Up for Summer Holiday 
 

 



 

Class Arrangements for 2022-2023 
 

This is the time of year when we are busy making arrangements for next year’s classes.  At the heart of these 

decisions is that every child is in a class which is best placed to meet their leaning needs.  We will be letting 

children, and families, know their new classes on Thursday 30th June. 

 

Then, on Wednesday 6th July, between 9.30am and 12.00pm and again on Monday 11th July between 1.30pm 

and 3.00pm, children will spend time in their class for next year.  It is very important to us to make this a 

successful transition for every child and we are so pleased to be able to go back to face-to-face transition 

this year after restrictions made this impossible in 2020 and 2021. 

 

 

Reports 
 

Staff are busy writing the children’s reports at the moment.  Pulling together each child’s learning from 

across the year is always such a positive and affirming thing to do.  I am enjoying reading the reports at the 

moment, as well as the children’s ‘Cedar Celebrates’ Trees’, where we highlight some key successes for every 

child. 

 

Reports will be sent to families on Friday 15th July. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and for ‘loaning’ us your wonderful children each day.  We look 

forward, hopefully, to seeing you all at one or more of our events before the end of term! 

 

Very best wishes, 

 

 
Neil Revell 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


